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I support this bill.  

 

Vote by mail has never been secure. Votes are easily manipulated when ballots are 

mailed in. Anyone handling the ballots can mess with them.  

 

It isn’t difficult to vote in person. People with difficulty getting to the polling station 

could always ask for an absentee ballot.  

 

Voting machines are easily hacked.  

 

Bring back voting in person with ID required. One person; one vote.  


